
WAREHOUSE SALE

Find the The Exchange location on the Boost
mobile ordering app.
Select The Market drop down.
Add your bulk orders of snacks and beverages.
Proceed to check-out using your dining dollars.
The Your Order is Ready notification is only an
indication your order has been received.
Look out for a separate email about how to
schedule a pick-up.
Pick-ups will take place from April 20 - 27 from
11AM - 8PM.

HOW TO ORDER: APR 4 - 8, 2022

All sales are final and non-refundable.

Remaining orders will be donated to a
local food pantry.

All orders must be picked up no later
than April 27.

ADDITIONAL INFORMATION

More info at dineoncampus.com/upj

The Warehouse Sale offers students the opportunity
to use their remaining Dining Dollars to stock up on

bulk orders of assorted snacks and beverages.




